
Afternoon at the Farm

Youth
Important Christmas Dates:

December 6 — the youth will practice for our annual Christmas performance

December 13 — All Church Christmas Party

December 20 — youth Christmas party at the McEntyre’s house
The Calling is our weekly Bible Study for 
students in 6-12th grade. 

We will meet every Sunday night in November 
from 5:00-6:15 pm, on the 3rd floor. 

Many thanks to the Bay/Bay/Kieffer/Bloomer family 
for another amazing day down on the farm. 

Perfect weather, a great crowd, 
the music of the Chordbusters, crazy hay rides, 

nine square mania, and of course, 
some of the best food you’ll ever taste, 
made this an afternoon to remember! 

Park Bay, with assistance from Janet, takes a hayride 
with a wild group of picnic goers!

Prayer before eating.  A great looking crowd!

Great Food and Fun at the Farm!

About to head down the Trunk-or-Treat road!



Child Development Center
Halloween Party

CDC is inviting families to join them for fun and games on Friday, October 30 from 6:15 - 7:15 pm in the Fellowship Hall.  
Children may wear their costumes.  Please, no scary costumes and no weapons!  Supervision will be provided for children 
1st grade and older, on the 3rd floor.

Fun Filled Halloween Concert for Kids 
(of all ages)

The Columbia Handbell Ensemble is presenting a spooktacular concert for kids of 
all ages on Saturday, October 31 at 10 am in the First Baptist Church sanctuary.  
Kids are encouraged to come in costume, enjoy a ghost story, play some music and 
receive a few tricks or treats.  It’s all free and tons of fun!

Sunday Morning Adult Small Groups

As we end the Widening Our Welcome Sunday Small Group sessions, we want to draw attention to the adult small groups 
that meet at 10:15 am on Sunday mornings, that started October 25.

•	 The Community Small Group (2nd Floor - Conference Room) is an inter-generational group that focuses on supporting 
each other in Christian living.  They utilize a rotating facilitator model, so different members of the group take turns 
facilitating discussion each week.  

•	 Discussion Class (2nd Floor - Parlor)  The Discussion Class takes a scripture-based approach to issues of interest to 
the group.  Led primarily by Bob Russell and Khaki Westerfield, the class’s format encourages discussion and sharing of 
divergent views.  

•	 Faith Forum (2nd Floor - classroom by elevator)  The Faith Forum Class will be discussing church leadership qualities 
from the book of Timothy in November.  Together the class reads the lesson and then the members discuss and share 
knowledge and experiences about the topic.  The class does not have a set teacher, but Charles Hunter helps facilitate 
discussion.

UpcomingEvents


